
  

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Here are the most recent updates as of the afternoon of Thursday, May 21st: 

 

PANDEMIC PLAN - COVID-19 - FOR RETURN TO DENTAL PRACTICE 

The Panel has completed the back to work plan and it has been finalized by the 

NLDB. Click here to review the plan. This plan will be the topic of discussion for 

Monday evening's webinar so it is important that you read through and if you 

have any questions or concerns bring them forward during the webinar.  

 

If you have any questions you can contact Amanda with the NLDA, 

amanda.nlda@nfld.net, and/or Sandra with the NLDB, nldb@nf.aibn.com. 

 

NLDA AGM 

As you know, the NLDA's AGM will be held virtually through Zoom this year on 

June 4th at 6:00pm. Email Amanda at amanda.nlda@nfld.net if you wish to 

RSVP. 

 

NLDA Webinar 

There will be a webinar on Monday, May 25th at 6:00pm - 8:00pm. This webinar 

will be a general Q & A and members of the Panel are invited to be on screen 

again this week to answer questions. 

Email Amanda at amanda.nlda@nfld.net if you wish to RSVP. 
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NLDA Wellness  

• Thank you to all who attended last evening's webinar.  

Simone Pelley has sent along some additional resources:  

o Dr. Janine Hubbard webinar: “parenting in a pandemic” 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rXXQaktPSbk&feature=youtu.

be 

o https://publichealth.arizona.edu/news/2020/covid-19-

communication-toolkit-parents-and-teachers 

o https://childmind.org/article/what-to-do-and-not-do-when-children-

are-anxious/ 

 

 

Media  

CBC NL - N.L. marks 2 weeks with no new COVID-19 cases 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/newfoundland-labrador/covid19-

newfoundland-labrador-may-21-1.5578484 

 

 

 

Our next update will be Friday afternoon, May 22nd.  We will continue to keep 

you updated. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Amanda Squires on behalf of Dr. Paul Hurley, President of the NLDA 
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